From: Ronnie Hess

To: <u>City of Madison Police and Fire Commission</u>

**Subject:** Police Chief Candidates

Date: Wednesday, August 20, 2025 3:03:37 PM

[You don't often get email from rlhess@wisc.edu. Learn why this is important at <a href="https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification">https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification</a>]

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Dear Police and Fire Commission Members,

Thank you for making video interviews of the candidates available to the public.

I strongly endorse the candidacy of Interim Chief John Patterson. I was much impressed with his command of the issues and extensive knowledge of the community and the issues facing it. His forthrightness and commitment to Madison were also outstanding.

I do not know Chief Patterson personally nor any of the other candidates.

Best,

Ronnie Hess (she/her)

City of Madison resident (since 1990)